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26™ March 2024

Deputy Patrick O’Donovan
St. Mary’s Road

Newcastle West

Co. Limerick

Re: PQ 11535/24 - “To ask the Minister for Health when HSE services at the new primary
medical centre on Station Road, Newcastle West, Co. Limerick will take up occupation; and
if he will make a statement on the matter.”

Dear Deputy O’Donovan,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in regard to your
parliamentary question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. | have
examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

I can advise that construction work at the Primary Care Centre at Newcastle West is now
complete. I can also advise that the accommodation in the building (i.e. office and clinical
spaces, waiting areas etc.) is currently being fitted out and equipped for the HSE services that
will occupy the building in the near future.

It is anticipated that HSE services will start to move into the Primary Care Centre by late
Quarter 2/early Quarter 3 of 2024.

I trust this information addresses the issues raised in your representation.

Yours sincerely,

. Al o oo

Margaret Costello
Head of Service
Primary Care



